

Year I Autumn Newsletter.





Would you travel back through time?

Our 'Would you travel back through time?' Exhibition.

During the Autumn term we have had a fantastic time learning the history of different areas in Louth such as the railway and canal. To finalise this exciting topic, we worked hard as a year group to put together our very own exhibit on to showcase our learning. We loved visiting each other's classes to see the different exhibits.







We are Mathematicians!

We have had a brilliant term covering place value, addition and subtraction. The children have enjoyed learning how to use part whole models in a range of mathematical contexts.

Next term we are looking forward to learning about 2D and 3D shapes and discovering the language of



P.F

A polite reminder that we have P.E every Wednesday and every other Tuesday. Please can we kindly ask for all children to ensure they have their own P.E kit in school at all times.

- White or purple t-shirt (with or without logo)
- Black shorts or black jogging bottoms
- Black plimsolls or trainers

Next term we will focus on Dance and Tag Rugby.

Attendance.

Thank you for your attendance this term. Attending school punctually, every day is essential in ensuring our little bees can be the best version of themselves. At Laceyfield, we are always here to support you with your child's attendance. If you feel you may need support with attendance and punctuality, please get in touch with our family support team.

Tel: 07935 009903/ 07935 009904



We are Authors.

A big thank you to all those who participated in our Winter poetry competition. The poems that we received were fantastic and we were very impressed with the adventurous vocabulary. Mrs Hipgrave will be announcing the winners in our celebration assembly this Friday. Good luck!

In our writing in the classroom, we are looking forward to writing a recount and consolidating our understanding of capital letters.

The Christmas Fayre.



A huge thank you to all that attended our very first Laceyfield Christmas Fayre. We loved to see all of the wonderful creations the children made across the academy. Thank you for making this such a success!